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Dear Parents / Carers  

I am writing to inform you about a change to the languages we will be offering at Edgbarrow 

School next year. Due to recent staff changes half of the year group will now study Spanish 

and half the year group will study French.  They will continue with the same language 

throughout Key Stage 3.  In Year 8, we will offer some students the opportunity to study 

German as a second language in addition to their first. 

Whether your child studies French or Spanish will depend on his/her tutor group.   If you 

have a particularly strong reason as to whether your child should study one or the other, then 

please could you let me know by Friday 22nd June which language you prefer and the 

reasons why.  Unfortunately, we cannot guarantee to be able to meet your request as there are 

many factors that influence the tutor groups, but we will do our best. You may contact me at 

Katie.Brandist@edgbarrowschool.co.uk. 

If you have already expressed a preference and this has now changed please let me know. 

Thank you for your understanding.   

Yours faithfully  

  

Mrs K Brandist 

Head of Modern Foreign Languages 
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